
 TRAFFIC ADVISORY 

 

           Notice is hereby given for the information of public that Garia Down Ramp of 
Maa Flyover will remain closed for replacement work of bridge bearings from 23.00 
hrs of 05-04-2019 to 05.00 hrs of 19.04.2019. During the proposed blockade, vehicles 
availing Garia Down Ramp, will be diverted in the following manner :- 
 
Traffic Diversion Plan :  

The vehicles intend to avail Garia Down Ramp for southward journey (i.e. 
Ruby More/ Garia) will be diverted through 7 Point Crossing – Surawardi 
Avenue- Darga Road - 4 No Bridge- P C Connector - Parama Island – then 
usual route. 
 

         Published in the interest of public by Kolkata Metropolitan Development 
Authority and Kolkata Police. 

 
           


